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Bewbush Community Nursery C.I.C. 

February Newsletter 2022 

Contact us on                                                                                                                                                                     

Telephone: 01293 522030 

Mobile Number 07885912800 

Website: 

www.bewbushcommunitynursery.co.uk 

Email: 

info@bewbushcommunitynursery.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates for 
your diary 

 

Half Term (for 15 
Hour Funded Children 

Only) 

 
Monday 21st February – 

Friday 25th February 
 

World Book Day  

Thursday 3rd March 
 

Comic Relief  
Friday 18th March  

 

Inset Day 
(Nursery Closed) 

Friday 8th April 2022  
 

Easter Holidays (for 

15 Hour Funded 
Children Only) 

 
Monday 11th April 2022 
– Friday 22nd April 2022 

 
Good Friday 

 (Nursery Closed) 
Friday 15th April 

 
Easter Monday 

(Nursery Closed) 

Monday 18th April  
 

 

Message from the team…  

 
Welcome to all the new children and families that 

have joined us this term, 
 

It has been a busy term so far and the half term 

holiday is approaching. 
 

Welcome to Elisabetta who has joined the team this 
month!  

 
We also have Casey and Joana who are doing their 

student placements with us this term. 
 

 

Nursery INSET days 2021/22 
 

Friday 8th April 2022 
Friday 22nd July 2022 

 

We need!  
 

Do you have any large 
cardboard boxes at home that 

we can use in the nursery? 

 

Have you changed your contact 

details? Please let us know if 

you have changed any details so 

we can update our records 

http://www.bewbushcommunitynursery.co.uk/
mailto:info@bewbushcommunitynursery.co.uk
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Reminders! 
Please do not bring food into nursery or leave food in children’s bags!  

We have a number of children with allergies 

 
Please ensure you bring a bag for your child with at least one change of spare clothes 

including socks and shoes if possible as we don’t have supplies of spare clothes to 
change your child into.  

If you have any of our spare nursery clothes or wellies at home, please can you return 
them 

 

 
 

 

Dentist Visit  
 

We have a dentist and dental nurse from Bewbush Dental practice visiting the nursery on 

Friday 18th February during the morning and the afternoon session. They will be playing 
some fun games with the children to promote oral health! Please ensure your child is 

registered with a dentist, there is no cost for children! 

 
 
 Events in the Nursery  
 

Random Acts of Kindness Week – Send your child into nursery dressed in rainbow colours 
on Thursday 17th February 

  
World Book Day – Thursday 3rd March  

Send your child into nursery dressed as their favourite book character to join in World Book Day 
2022 celebrating 25 years! Every child in the nursery will also receive a £1 book token! So please 

ask a member of staff for these. 
 

Comic Relief (Red nose Day) – Friday 18th March  
More details will be announced soon… 

 


